
Board of Assessment Appeals (BAA): 

The Board of Assessment Appeals members meet twice a year to hear appeals for Real Estate, 

Personal Property and Motors Vehicles. Applications are available in the Assessor’s Office or 

online. 

Hearings for Real Estate, Personal Property and Supplemental Motor Vehicles are held in the 

month of March each year. Applications are to be filed in the Assessor’s Office no later than 

February 20th. No walk-ins will be heard. Applications are available by January 10th. If there is 

an extension for filing the Grand List, these dates are moved to the next month. 

            Hearings for Motor Vehicles are held in September each year. September hearings are held on a  

first-come, first-served basis. Applications are available in the office or on our website 

(www.vernon-ct.gov).  

You need to bring an application and motor vehicle with you to the hearing, or fill one out once you 

arrive. 

Schedules are published in the Journal Inquirer three weeks prior to the hearings and are also 

posted in the Assessor’s and Town Clerk’s Offices. Anyone aggrieved with the results of the 

hearing may file suit in Superior Court within sixty days of the results. For more information, 

contact the Assessor’s Office main phone number (860) 870-3625.  

 


